Third Class – Room 3

Hi girls, 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter and that you enjoyed your Easter eggs. I never thought that I wouldn’t see you for so many weeks and I really miss you all. I am sure that you all miss your school friends too. 
We should be returning to school now after our Easter holidays, ready for our summer term. We would be catching up with all our news and getting ready to sing at the First Communion for Second Class. Instead, we are all working from our homes. We are very lucky that the weather has been so good. I hope you get out for a walk and some exercise every day.
It is hard to do your schoolwork at home but just do the best that you can. It is important to read every day and do a bit of writing. When you are doing Mental Maths don’t forget that pages 122 – 127 at the back of the book might help you.
You can contact me at CClince@scoilchaitrionasns.ie if you want help with your work, to send me your stories, pictures and crafts or just to tell me your news. I would love to hear from you. I have really enjoyed looking at all the photos on the school website. Well done to all the winners in the Social Distancing Poster Competition.
This term we are asking everyone in the school to do a ‘Covid 19 Project’. It will be our way of gathering our memories and thoughts about this unusual time in our lives. We can all share our projects when we are back in school again. There will be worksheets for this on the school website. Each week you can work on one of the sheets. 
I hope you have been watching Home School Hub on RTE2 Monday to Friday at 11am – 12 pm. Some of the lessons are very interesting. I loved the 3-D map of Ireland that Múinteoir Clíona demonstrated. It would be a great art lesson for us to do when we are back in school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Girls, I am sure you are all being very good at home and helping around the house. I bet you are playing lots of board games and enjoying having lots of free time. Do the best you can with the work for this week. Don’t forget to keep emailing photos for the school website to scoilchaitriona@gmail.com and I’m looking forward to your emails to me. 
Hopefully, we will all be back together in our classroom in a few weeks. The most important thing is to keep well and healthy.
Best wishes to you all 
C Clince
 


